

Windmill Hill Primary School Autumn Term 2015 Newsletter 1



Dear Parents and Carers

Welcome back!

The children have settled in extremely well and are enjoying their new classes and they all look smart in their new uniforms! We are looking forward to another successful school year here at Windmill Hill and the staff will be working hard to ensure each child achieves their potential.

I would like to welcome Miss Walsh who is teaching Class 5. She has already made an excellent start to her teaching career and has quickly become a member of our team.

Date for your Diary

On Monday 21st September, we have Andy Tooze in school. Andy is a poet who visited us last year and made a fantastic impact on the children's poetry writing. At the end of his day here, he holds a celebration assembly where the children can read out/perform their work. Parents/carers are all invited. The assembly starts at 2:30pm. Please come and support your child.

Thank you for your continued support.

J L Johnson Headteacher